http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=16876

Sock Drive Planned at ACCHS Football Games
(KAIR) -- A local Effingham organization will be collecting socks in an effort help the needy at
ACCHS football games.

The first “Sock it to ‘Em” sock drive will take Friday night.

The drive is being put on by Heartstrings.

(Play Audio) RT::14

That’s Marlene Westermann, a member of Heartstrings.

She says this initiative is a simple way to help those less fortunate.
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Heartstrings has teamed up with other efforts within USD 377, including the Backpack Buddies
program and providing basic needs like coats and gloves.

There will be a second opportunity to donate your socks October 12th.

Many Signals Communications



